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WHAT’S ON AT LAS PORT RIGH 

 

LAS Port Righ: 01478 613649 

 

There’s lots more to read in our e-newsletter, but it mainly refers to online listings 

and events which is irrelevant if you do not have computer access, so we have not 

included all of the articles here. If you would like to read the latest news in full, you 

can go to the Latest News page at http://waternishhall.com – and sign up to receive 

our e-newsletter every Friday. 
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WATERNISH TELEPHONE BOOK 2023 

 

 
 
Just a reminder that you will need to either return the form sent out 
recently, or give me a ring, if you wish to be included in this year's 'phone 
book. Many thanks to those who have already done so. I would appreciate 
your replies by the end of April, if possible. 
 
As well as the A-Z Directory, there are many other useful local numbers – 
surgery, garages, shops, taxis, places to eat out, banks, ferries, local 
accommodation, emergency numbers, etc. There is also information 
regarding local services available on Waternish, e.g. window cleaner, 
gardener, electrician, etc. If you wish to know more about the book, please 
get in touch with me. 
 
There is no charge for entry into the book, but a £5 charge per copy to buy. I 
will let you have details of where you can get the books as soon as they have 
been completed. 
 

Jaquie Jackson, Primrose Patch, Dunhallin 
Tel: 592 221 
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THANK YOU! 

 

Thank you so much to everyone who has dropped off their newspapers, my 
lambs and I are very grateful. 

 
If you could continue to donate them, then that would be great. 

Please place them in the back of my pickup. 
 

Many thanks in advance, 

Vic Bull, Hillview, 31 Lochbay 

 

COFFEE AND CAKE 
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THE DUNVEGAN OPENING HOURS 

 

 
01470 521497 

 


